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Group i&i Celebrates Ten Years  
With Deep Gratitude, A Special Note for Group i&i Client Partners  

 
Group i&i is proudly celebrating its 10th year. In a letter to clients, Group i&i’s Circle  
of Principals thanked partners and shared excitement about the future: 

 
Dear client partners, 
 

Group i&i is celebrating its 10th year. With deep gratitude, we would like to thank you,  
as one of our 34 client partners served since 2009, and the many individuals in your 
organization with whom we have been privileged to work.  
 

Our Group has been fortunate to partner with you and many other organizations, from 
institutions of higher education and social-service agencies to nonprofits, social ventures, 
and professional societies. We greatly appreciate the confidence you placed in our 
strategic perspective, commitment to excellence, humanistic values, and the expertise  
of our associates. Thank you for welcoming us as external partners to your team. 
 

And most of all, thank you for the expansive work you do…for your dedication to mission, 
and your care and commitment to making a difference in the lives of others.  
 

Our Circle of Principals - Toufic Hakim, PhD | Kathy Wiener, MPA | Eve Wenger, MBA 

 
PS. Built on our collaborative experience, we are entering a new phase of work in spring 
2020. We hope you’ll stay connected with us as we enter a new dimension. Stay tuned  
for more updates! 
 



*** 

Group i&i is a firm based in Union, NJ, focused on advancing communities. Through its  
work, it helps facilitate the development of partnerships, fostering of community dialogue,  
and empowerment of individuals through education, employment, and personal  
development. The firm’s activities revolve around strategic funding, outcomes and impact 
evaluations, and forward-looking, strategic organizational development. 
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